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A message from Mrs McGann

On behalf of all of the staff in school, I would like to thank you for
your wonderful support this term. There is so much kindness and

care in our school community. We ha ve had the best audiences e ver
for our Natiti ves (see below) and Key Stage 2 singing. I used the word

‘proud’ a number of times and I really am so very proud of our
children.

I hope that you all ha ve a lovely holiday and we will really look
forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7th January.



Key Stage Two had a magical time at the pantomime: Beauty and the Beast

Badgers ha ve been busy in
the local community. They
planted bulbs on Burton
Green and ha ve also sung
Christmas songs at both

Mulberry Court and Marjorie
Waite Court.

On each occasion, their
delightful manners ha ve been

commented on.

We ha ve had a
range of

visitors this
term including
a vet, an army

major, an
architect and
parents for our

maths
workshops.



Hedgehogs
enjoyed a
festi ve walk

to the
postbox to
post their
handmade
Christmas
cards.

A huge thank you to all of
our lunchtime team for
preparing the most
delicious Christmas

lunch!

It was the perfect end to a
fabulous term.

So much effort went into
making the hall look

festi ve and the children
were so appreciati ve and

excited!


